
 

8 April 2020 

Dear OLL Community, 

Today Governor Brown announced the extended closure of all public and private schools 
through the end of the school year. Our Lady of the Lake Catholic School will remain closed to 
through June 12th. 

While this closure is not entirely unexpected, it is normal for this closure to be met with feelings 
of disappointment, anxiety, and uncertainty. I take solace in the success our teachers and 
students have already shown in their first weeks of digital learning. OLL will continue to offer 
digital learning to all students in Kindergarten through eighth grade.  

OLL plans to work with all area high schools to ensure the proper completion of eighth grade 
for all of our graduating students. The eighth grade teachers and administration have been 
meeting online to discuss ideas regarding graduation prior to this closure. We will be in contact 
with eighth grade families as June draws near and as decisions are reached.  

Monday, April 13th is Easter Monday, and there will be no digital instruction on that day. As a 
reminder, OLL has three upcoming professional development days on April 24, 27, and 28. 
These days will be used by teachers to plan and develop instruction for the remainder of the 
school year. There will be no digital instruction on these days. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. Please join our faculty and the entire OLL community as 
we celebrate the Holy Week through the live streams and videos available on the parish website 
https://www.ollparish.com/​. Please remember we are here for you and your family. I am 
available via email at cbuich@oll.school.  
 

God Bless,  
 
Corrine Buich 
Principal 
Our Lady of the Lake Catholic School 

https://www.ollparish.com/

